
November 19, 2024 

Corporate Services 
Municipal Governance, Clerk 

P 519-360-1998 
ckclerk@chatham-kent.ca 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Application for Official Plan Amendment (OPA No. 81) and 
Zoning By-law Amendment (D-14 C/25/24/O) - PL202400089 
255 Lark Street, Community of Chatham (City) 

I hereby certify that at the Municipality of Chatham-Kent Council meeting held on 
November 18, 2024, Council approved the following resolution: 

“That the report be referred back to administration to consider other options for 
access to the development. That no further public notice be required and the 
report return to the December 16th planning meeting.” 

I trust that this is sufficient, however if you require any further Information, please 
contact me at 519-360-1998 ext. 3805. 

Respectfully, 

Meredith Cadotte 

Deputy Clerk 

Or please contact Planning Services at: 

Allison Lambing 
Planner I 
519-360-1998 ext. 3051
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